





#12

BUMPER CHRISTMAS ISSUE!

I can't believe we have reached the end of term! And what a term it has been!

Despite Ofsted and the snow putting pay to some of our scenery and rehearsals; the pupils did super will during their Christmas performances! We are very proud of all of them.

Today we had a special visitor; and would like to thank the Brett family for making sure he was appropriately dressed! Each pupil got to see him and take away a small gift donated by the local accountancy firm, Haslers.

May I take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year. We look forward to welcoming staff and pupils back in January to embark on a spring term filled with engagement and wonder!

-Tina—Head Teacher

Thanks

On behalf of all the staff at Oak View School, we would like to send our thanks to our pupils and their families for all the kind gifts and season greetings that we have received.

Contacts

We have recently had to use our message service to send out emergency messages (this time about the snow day closure), however a number of staff and parent messages bounced back.

Please can you make sure the office have the most recent email/mobile numbers for you please. IF you did not receive a message about last Monday then we definitely do not hold your most up to date info.

Update

Hedy has now had her brain cancer confirmed and is set to undertake her treatment immediately.

Her first course of treatment will take place over the Christmas period. The whole school community send their best wishes and positive thoughts to her and her family at this time. The classes have made some lovely cards with well wishes on them that were gratefully received. We all miss Hedy very much but we know she is in the best hands possible.

Birthdays coming up (and last week!) Barbara (Oak), Nithil (Pine), Farrah (Willow), Oliver R (Willow), Fletcher (Blue), Mollie P (Yellow), Riley B (Cherry), Ben (Ash), Jack T (Blue), Riley T (Olive)



"It's Chhhhhrrrrriiiiissssstttttmmmmmmaaaaaas!" Slade











Upcoming Dates

20.12.22 Last Day of Term

5.1.23 Staff and pupils return to school

11.1.23 Di Rawlinson Memorial Cup Bake Off competition. This year's theme will be bread! Who will the winning class be?

8.2.23 National kite flying day.

10.2.23 Last day of Half Term

13.2.23—17.2.23 Half Term

20.2.23 Second half of term begins.

21.2.23 Pancake day

22.2.23 Parents Evening

2.3.23 World Book Day. Staff and pupils may come dressed as their favourite character!

8.3.23 International Women's Day

Monday 13.3.23 INSET day. School is closed to pupils.



Special Visitor

A big thank you to our special visitor today! The pupils all went up to see him in the story space/grotto!

Big Christmas smiles all round.

He did seem very familiar!!!!?????? Mmmmmmm???????





Christmas jokes!!

Two snowman One says to the other.... "Can you smell carrots?"

Charlie, Cover Supervisor, Willow Class.

What do snowmen eat for Christmas?...... Ice krispies!

Zac Smith, Ash Class.

How much does it cost Santa to park his sleigh? Nothing it is on the house!!!!!

Patrick and Nithil, Pine Class

What do you get if you cross a vampire and a snowman?.... Frost bite!

Denise Hamblen, Admin Staff

Salvation Army

A big thank you to the local branch of the Salvation Army who made their annual donation of Christmas presents to the school. Some items go out to individual pupils or families and lots go to the classes for the pupils to enjoy. The donations are always appreciated and received with thanks.

